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THE COLOR OF JUSTICE

A Forum Explaining the Role Race Plays in Juvenile 

Justice and Exploring Solutions


Connecticut’s own studies show that minority children enter the juvenile justice system at a higher rate than their white peers and are treated more harshly there.


The Connecticut Public Television (CPTV) documentary “The Color of Justice” examines both the role race plays in our state’s juvenile justice system and research which suggests that the racial differences are not because of how kids behave, but because of the decisions that adults make.


Sponsored by the Glastonbury Martin Luther King Community Initiative (GMLKCI), a forum to view and discuss “The Color of Justice” will be held Thursday, April 9 at 7 p.m. at Riverfront Community Center, 300 Welles Street, Glastonbury. The event is free and open to the public. 


“We see this as an important discussion for our community for several reasons,” said Diane Lucas, chair of the GMLKCI Community Conversations committee, which organized the event. “Our juvenile justice system often is the point of first contact between state residents and our police and courts. There are studies which show that the over-representation of minority youth in the system is actually worse in our suburbs and rural communities than it is in the cities, so this isn’t just a Hartford or Bridgeport issue.” 


After making “The Color of Justice,” CPTV partnered with the Connecticut Juvenile Justice Alliance to organize forums around the state to help communities delve into the issue of racial disparity in the juvenile justice system. The Alliance, which has spearheaded a number of juvenile justice reforms in Connecticut, will facilitate the event. Representatives of the Glastonbury Police Department also will participate.


The forum will focus on understanding the issue and on finding concrete ways that citizens can act to promote equality for all Connecticut youth. For more information or to RSVP to the event, please contact Diane at 860-633-6078 or Susan at 860-841-7144 or www.glastonburymlkci.org. 
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Glastonbury Community Conversations are made possible with support from the Norma & Natale Sestero fund at Hartford Foundation for Public Giving.
